Headteacher: Dr C Tasker MA (Cantab) EdD

High Storrs Road

Sheffield

Telephone: 0114 267 0000

Email: hssenquiries@highstorrs-mlt.co.uk





May 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer,

As you know, this term we are working on the important preparatory work for Post 18 destinations. For the majority of students this will be university, however there are many other Post 18 options including apprenticeships (higher or degree), a year in industry, full time employment or a gap year.

A key event this term for all Year 12 students is a visit to the **UCAS Discovery Exhibition** at the **Utilita Arena Sheffield** on **Friday 7**th **June 2024**. Students will meet at the Main Entrance to the arena at 1.15pm sharp, where they will register with the Sixth Form staff team before entering the arena for our slot which begins at 1.30pm and ends at 3pm. A vast array of universities, colleges, employers and apprenticeship providers exhibit at this event, providing a fantastic opportunity for students to talk face-to-face with providers, ask questions to qualified careers advisers, and listen to talks from experts in their chosen fields.

I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached consent form about the visit to the Sixth Form Office by Thursday 23rd May 2024.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about these events or about the Post 18 process.

Yours sincerely

LENewell	
Mrs L Newell	
Assistant Headteacher – Director of Sixth Form	
UCAS DISCOVERY EXHIBITION, UTILITA ARENA SHEFFILD – FRIDAY 7TH JUNE 2024	
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SIXTH FORM OFFICE BY THURSDAY 23RD MAY	
Student Name:	Form:
I give permission for my child to attend the UCAS Discovery Exhibition on Friday 7th June, meeting at the Utilita Arena Sheffield at 1.15pm.	
I give permission for my child to travel to the Utilita Arena Sheffield independently and make their own way home at the end of the event at approximately 3pm.	
Name of Parent/ Carer:	
Signature of Parent / Carer:	Date:
Emergency Contact Telephone Number:	

Please be aware that the school has made policy changes in line with GDPR. Further information and privacy notices can be found on the school website http://highstorrs.co.uk/our-school/privacy-notice. If you require a paper copy please contact the school office. Please



do also alert your son/daughter to the privacy notice for pupil.